
April 24, 2023 

 

To whom it may concern: 

We are writing to request permission to put up a 40 X 40 shop behind our house located at 3148 111E 

Avenue SW.  We visited with someone at The City of Dickinson and got plans together for this size only to 

find out that only a 40 x 30 is allowed. We would like to store our camper, boat, atv, golf cart, 1977 Buick 

Rivera and bobcat in this building and therefore feel like a 40 x 30 would not be large enough. My 

neighbor across the road has a 40 x 60, so we don’t think our building would cause any hardship for this 

neighborhood. Right now, we live in Greenville subdivision and our back yard is Leam drilling, so this 

would not negatively impact any adjoining landowners, being one of the said landowners is a 

commercial entity. The reason I have decided to build this shop is so I can quit renting a storage unit for 

those items listed above. 

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely, 

Jeremy and Deanna Reindel 


